
Bishop Thomas Paprocki Visits 
Marquette and McGivney For Catholic 
Schools Week
by Dan Brannan, Content Director
February 1 2023 10:35 AM

ALTON/GLEN CARBON - Bishop Thomas John Paprocki of the Catholic Diocese of 
Springfield in Illinois will pay a visit to both Marquette Catholic High School and 
Father McGivney Catholic High School on Thursday.



 

Bishop Paprocki will visit with both students and staff as part of the weeklong 
celebration of National Catholic Schools Week (Jan. 29-Feb. 4).



The bishop will visit Father McGivney first at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, Feb. 2, at 7190 
Bouse Road in Glen Carbon, then celebrate with a Mass at Marquette Catholic at 1:30 p.
m. at 219 E. Fourth St. in Alton.

The Diocese of Springfield serves 124,000 Catholics in 28 counties in Central Illinois. 
There are 43 Catholic schools in the diocese (36 elementary, and 7 high schools).


